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COMMENT

secretary
From: ELP2800@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2000 10:17 AM
To: secretary@cftc.qgov

Subject: Price Fluctuation Limits

As a farm owner | oppose the proposed amendments fo the Chicago Board of
Trade maximum daily price fluctuation limits. The changes will primarily
make the makket more unstable and will not add to the stability of the farm
economy, which is already in a precarious position. The changes would
primarily benefit a few while being detrimental to the large majority of

those affected by market policies. As far as the argument that manual
shut-down of the market would become an increasing problem, that merely
indicates that the CBOT isn't equipped and ready for a change in the first

place. .
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